

HORNSBY NORTH PUBLIC SCHOOL

Ida Street Hornsby NSW 2077

phone (02) 9987 4605 or (02) 9476 6410

fax (02) 9482 2527

PO Box 516 Hornsby NSW 1630

email hornsbynth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au web www.hornsbynth-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Dear Parents,

On Thursday 6th May 2021, all children in K-2 will be participating in a Cross Country Carnival as part of the regular sporting program at Rofe Park.

They will walk to the park with their teacher at 9.45am to commence the walking of the course at 10am before participating in the event. Kindergarten and Year One will complete one lap of Rofe Park and Year Two students will complete two laps.

The students are required to wear their Hornsby North sports uniform and **must** have a water bottle, hat and sunscreen.

With Thanks,

Maree Sumpton Principal

Chad Lawrence Sport Coordinator Jodie Lee Carnival Convenor